## Academy of the Most Blessed Sacrament Franklin Lakes, New Jersey



## Memo from the Athletic Director...

September 28, 2015

To: All AMBS SPORTS Participants

From: Mr. Ruebenaker

Re: AMBS Basketball Program

As you may have heard from Dr. Altonjy at our opening of school orientation, I will be coordinating the AMBS Sports Programs this year. As part of AMBS Sports, we have a great Basketball program.

It is that time of year again, we need to begin the organizational process of setting up our teams, assigning coaches, setting up with the league and most of all becoming familiar with the new Archdiocesan Guidelines.

As step one of this process, please complete this form (one for each participant) and return to school on Friday, October 2nd, or not later than Monday, October 5th. If we do not receive a signed form, your son/daughter will not be included in the count for this season. Step two will necessitate parents and students to complete ALL the medical forms necessary or your child will not participate. They are all present on the server.

****************	***********
Family Name	<del></del>
my son/daughter will	participate in this year's basketball program
Name:	Grade
my son/daughter will	not participate in this year's basketball program
	aching this year & have completed all the PGC volunteer application, background check, code of conduct)
Name:	Age/Gender group